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Faw, Casson & Co., LLP was established in 1944. We have obtained nine consecutive
unqualified peer review reports, and no letters of comments, and are proud of our heritage

North America, Inc, (AGN-NA), an association of 52 independently-owned and operated
CPA/CA firms, located in 31 US states, 3 Canadian Provinces, Mexico and Puerto Rico.

for the following reasons:

The AICPA rules represent a comp

rehensive policy that the profession has followed

consistently over several years. Although less restrictive, the AICPA rules are more

specific and current than the EBSA rules.
profession to have the two governing bodies
will provide a consistent basis for accounting

In regards to financial interest, we also feel that the AICPA rules r
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We believe it would be beneficial to the
follow the same independence rules, as it
firms to monitor their independence.

elating to this matter

—



The AICPA rules define the services that a firm can provide without impairing its
independence. We would suggest that the EBSA clearly define the difference between
organizing records versus creating records. Other than that, we agree with those services
listed by the AICPA and request that the EBSA adopt those same guidelines relating to
services provided by a firm.

The EBSA rule relating to independence covering the period of professional engagement,
at the date of the opinion and during the period covered by the financial statements, is too
restrictive.  We feel that the time frame should exclude “the period covered under the
financial statements”. Also, with regards to the phrase “direct financial interest”, we feel
this is too restrictive and should follow the AICPA’s guidance of significant influence.

EBSA has posed the question as to whether there should be provisions for plans that have
audit committees to approve the auditors. In many instances, audit committees do not
oversee the employee benefit plan audits of the companies. We do not feel that there is
significant benefit to having an audit committee approve our engagement and that more
appropriate approval would be by the plan sponsor.

With regards to the inquiry of the Department relating to procedures in referring
accountants to the state licensing boards, we feel that following the AICPA’s guidelines

in these instances is sufficient.

Conclusion
Overall, we believe that EBSA should adopt the AICPA’s independence rules with
consideration of the items noted above. We feel that the consistency in rules between the

two organizations will improve audit quality.

Sincerely,

Lisa S. Hastings,
Director of Employee Benefit Plan Audit Services
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/“Jahis C. Nesterak
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Director of Accounting and Auditing
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